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From: Simon Krohn 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 8:20 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I find this stadium assessment process extremely important for Hobart and Tasmania. I am FOR a Tasmanian football 
team but, the idea of a new stadium, for which costs are highly uncertain, for me needs significant scrutiny. New 
options have recently emerged and these should all be thoroughly considered with transparent process to allow the 
community to adequately assess.  

The submission by Our Place - Hobart is supported by myself. Specifically the need for complete transparency in the 
assessment process as well as exclusion of stakeholders with vested interests. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Simon Krohn 
 




